The Food Bank is still open and is very busy. However, the number of donations has decreased and so we would be very grateful for anything that you can give us. Angela Grabowski will collect anything that is at the back of St Patrick's Church on a Thursday morning. If you can donate something but cannot leave it in church, perhaps you could drop it off at the Stables Centre, next to Turner Hall, in Mansfield Woodhouse on a Monday or Thursday between 1.30 and 4pm. it is opposite St Edmund's church. There is a free car park just round the corner before you get to Morrison's supermarket.

Urgent items required include:

Large nappies (size 6 or above)

Baby Wipes

Toiletries

Washing Up Liquid

Tins of stewing steak etc

Meat Pies in tins (Fray Bentos etc)

Further details and updates are available on www.sherwoodforest.foodbank.org.uk/news 

Thank you for your generosity.

